

From: Scuderi, Michael R NWS </O=ORGANIZATION/OU=USACE NWS SEATTLE, WA/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LOCAL/CN=SCUDERI, MICHAEL R NWS>
Date: 6/7/2000 6:15:39 PM
To: 'JacquelineVander Veen'
CC: Pierce, Stephen R NWS
Subject: RE: Skagit River Flood Feasibility Study Meeting

Thanks Jackie,

I also talked to Valerie about this working group and she filled me in on the meeting with Ecology. I can't make that meeting but I think you should still go forward with it.
Mike

-----Original Message-----

From: JacquelineVander Veen [mailto:jvanderv@co.skagit.wa.us]
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2000 10:23
To: SkyMiller
Cc: 'Dave Burdick'; 'Michael R. Scuderi'; 'Forest C. Brooks'; 'Valerie Lee'
Subject: RE: Skagit River Flood Feasibility Study Meeting

This meeting was set up by Dave Burdick as a result of our meeting (Skagit County/Environment International) with Tom Fitzsimmons. The intent of the meeting, I thought, was to start a dialogue with the Padilla Bay folks to 1) ease their fears of flood waters ruining the eel grass beds, and 2) to request the scientific information that indicates that this would indeed happen if flood waters entered Padilla Bay. That is what I assumed the meeting was for. Sorry for the confusion. This meeting is scheduled for June 26. It has nothing to do with the working group meeting scheduled for July other than Dave, being Ecology's representative, being assigned something to bring forward.

Jackie Vander Veen

> -----Original Message-----

> From: SkyMiller
> Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2000 4:37 PM
> To: JacquelineVander Veen
> Subject: RE: Skagit River Flood Feasibility Study Meeting

>

> I'm with Michael. What's up?

>

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Scuderi, Michael R NWS
> [mailto:Michael.R.Scuderi@NWS02.usace.army.mil]
> Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2000 1:31 PM
> To: 'Sky Miller'; 'Valerie Lee (Environment International)';
> 'Jacqueline Vander Veen'
> Cc: Pierce, Stephen R NWS
> Subject: RE: Skagit River Flood Feasibility Study Meeting

>

>

>

> Will someone please tell me what is happening here? Whose idea was > this? Are you going to take detailed notes since I won't be able to > attend? Are you going to agree to do studies or just listen? >

> Lot's of questions.

>
> Mike Scuderi
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Burdick, David [<mailto:DBUR461@ecy.wa.gov>]
> Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2000 11:54
> To: Stevens, Terry; Bulthuis, Doug; D'Acci, Tim; Sakrison, Rod;
> Summerhays, Jeannie; 'Sky Miller'; 'Valerie Lee (Environment
> International)'; 'Jacqueline Vander Veen'
> Cc: 'Stephen Pierce (USACE)'; 'Mike Scuderi'
> Subject: Skagit River Flood Feasibility Study Meeting
>
>
> Mark your Calendars.
>
> A meeting has been scheduled with the Skagit County flood
> feasibility study
> staff and Ecology for:
>
> Monday, June 26, 2000
> Time: 1:30 PM
> Place: Padilla Bay Breazeale House Conference Room
>
>
> Tentative Agenda:
>
> 1. Current Condition Flood Model Results
> 2. Plans and Timeframe for modeling alternative "what if" analysis
> 3. Available scientific studies and vegetative mapping of Padilla
> Bay
> 4. Additional studies needed to assess environmental impacts to
> Padilla Bay
> from Skagit River flooding.
>
> I will provide a final agenda later. If you have any additional
> agenda
> items please let me know.
>